
   

Contact our School  

Email  

delungra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Website  

www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone 

02 6724 8407 

Fax 

02 6724 8321 

Tuesday                  

11th to 18th December 

Swimming Lessons 

Wednesday              

19th December 

Students last day 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember ! 
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  Presentation Night  

Congratulations to our students on their 

fantastic performances at presentation night. We 

really have very talented students at Delungra 

Public School. Well done to our school leaders 

who so competently chaired the evening. 

A big thankyou to our staff for the time and 

effort everyone contributed to make the night a 

success. 

We would like to congratulate all students who 

were recognised for their  efforts during the 

year. 

Infants Awards 

Heidi Thorpe – Academic Achievement 

Eric Thorpe – Commitment to Learning 

Primary Awards 

Samantha Thorpe - Commitment to Learning 

Legacy Award 

Cathryn Skinner 

Citizenship Award 

Aiden Sheehan 

Sportsmanship Award 
Myles Williams 

Anzac  Spirit Award 

Ryan Savage 

2019 School Leaders 

Samantha Thorpe  & Myles Williams  

School Leadership Group 

Aiden Sheehan, Marke O’Dell, Jarrad Conn, 

Kimberley Wilson, Taliah Carter, Thomas 

Skinner, Edward Baker, Annalyce Quinn, James 

Wright  

 

Intensive Swimming 

Our intensive swimming program starts 

tomorrow at the Bingara pool up until the 18th 

of December.  Students will be at the pool from 

10:15am to 1:40pm each day. 

Students will have 3 lessons each day including 

intensive swimming and a water safety program. 

Cost will be $25 per student this will cover bus 

travel, pool entry and instructors. 

Permission notes are required for your child to 

go to swimming lessons.  Please return the note 

tomorrow if you have not already done so. 

Students will need to take their morning tea and 

lunch.  Please ensure your child takes a hat, we 

have no spare hats at school, if you have any 

spare hats please return them to school.  Hats 

are available for $10.  Please ensure your      

children take a water bottle with them each day.  

Students will have a sun screen buddy as we will 

be applying sun screen regularly throughout the 

day. 

Students are to come dressed in their swimmers 

with their uniform over the top.  Please make 

sure students have their underwear with them to 

get changed before getting on the bus. 

Student Reports 

Semester two reports will be sent home at the 

end of this week.   If you have any concerns 

please contact your child’s teacher to make an 

appointment to discuss the issues. 

Please read through your child’s report with 

them.  It is very important that your child knows 

what is on their report. 

 

 

Library Days   
Wednesday– Primary and 

infants class 

Sport              

Thursday 



 2 See our full Photo Gallery on our school ’ s website www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Presentation Night 


